
I believe the Animal Welfare Bill being proposed by Andrew Bartlett is for the 
betterment of Australia.  Please account for my support of this Bill as an Australian 
citizen when considering steps towards its implementation. 

Kind Regards, 

David Menser 

14 Neale St 

Shelly Beach 

NSW  2261 
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